
 Kindergarten age children and their families are invited to attend: 

 “WINNIE THE POOH” 
 SCHOOL BUS SAFETY PROGRAM 

 Tuesday, August 15th        
Bend Transportation Center  

9:00AM and 6:00PM 

 Wednesday, August 16th  
Bend Transportation Center  

9:00AM and 6:00PM 

Friday, August 18th
La Pine Elementary
9:00AM and 6:00PM

 For more information call: (541) 355-5702 

 Children unfamiliar with bus safety expectations may attend. 
 Sessions last approximately one hour. 


